
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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June 2022

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 30TH MAY - HALF TERM

BANK HOLIDAY – THURSDAY 2ND– FRIDAY 3RD JUNE – NURSERY 
CLOSED FOR EVERYONE

WEDNESDAY 1ST JUNE – QUEENS JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS
 Come dressed fit for the queen or in red, blue or white ready for our afternoon tea and 

party day
WEEK COMMENCING 18TH – 24TH JUNE – NATIONAL SPORTS WEEK 

TUESDAY 21ST JUNE – WORLD MUSIC DAY
WEEK COMMENCING 29TH JUNE – 19TH JULY – CHILDREN’S ART WEEKS

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING ….
The Farmers and the little Lambs have both been enjoying taking part in lots of 
different activities around the topic ‘all about me’. We have had lots of new 
children join us so we have taken the opportunity to get to know all of our 
existing children and new children and their families a little better, which is 
something we will continue to do. 
The children and their parents/carers within both rooms have really been 
engaging in our ‘Everyday we are learning’ weekend challenges and we have 
had some amazing family trees sent into nursery which we have displayed in 
our home corner for the children and staff to look at. We have also had kites 
and Gruffalos sent in as well as parents/carers engaging with visits to their local 
libraries. 
The Farmers enjoyed a surprise visit from our secret reader who dressed as a 
clown and read the story of ‘The Gruffalo’ which we have continued to carry on 
activities around as the children showed so much enjoyment , we created our 
own Gruffalo cave and role play area, made the Gruffalo characters out of clay, 
went on a Gruffalo hunt in the garden and made our very own houses for the 
different animals using natural resources, we got very creative. 
The children enjoyed celebrating astronomy day as we created our very own 
space station, the children engaged in role play and used their imagination as 
they created their own rockets using recyclable materials, made costumes from 
tin foil, and learnt about the different planets. 
Thank you to all the parents/carers within the Little Lambs room who have 
joined in with our object hunt to help us to create some new heuristic baskets. 
The Little Lambs have had lots of fun using their senses to explore the different 
objects. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT ….. 
We will be continuing to work with the older Farmers and their parents/carers in 
preparation for transition to school. 
We will be focusing on toilet training and carrying out activities around this to 
help to support our younger farmers and their parents/carers. 
The Little Lambs will be focusing on Mindfulness and sensory sessions 


